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July 23, 1979 

• and Mrs. Peter Zakarian 
54 Bates Road 
Watertown, Ma~sachusetts 02172 

De r Mr. and Mrs. Zakarian: 

We greatly appreciate your 1979 Steward~hip 

donations of $200.00 (two hundred dollars). 

The family of Saint Vartan Armenian Cat1edral 

Stewards continues to grow and by their devo ion 

and contribution our Ste\'lards bring honor to our 

community. 

Thank your for your generous support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian ( 
Director 

Enclosur : R.ceipt numbers 33605 and 33606 
( ach for $100.00) 

cc: St. Jame3 Arm nian Church, vatertown 
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